September 12, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

We are requesting an approval of an amendment to the PUD for Lot 8 Forest Lakes Filing
No. 3 to relocted the building centrum as approved on the Forest Lakes PUD. The
location of the centrum was not due to any physical or geologic hazards, but rather to
reflect where the original developer anticipated the best views for the site. Other lots
surrounding Lot 8 have developed in a manner in which the placement of homes on those
lots have blocked the views from Lot 8 should a home be located within the existing
centrum.

We are proposing moving the centrum 100 feet west from its center point as shown on
the attached exhibit.




